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Cape Cod Senior Softball League

Board of Directors Meeting

Minutes  -  July 13, 2013

Called to order – 12:10p.m.

Dispensed with reading of previous meeting minutes and Treasurer's reports.

Hearing -  Mel Gross and Tom Ferlazzo requested a hearing re: their exclusion from the players' pool.


The policy that applies is that whoever quits their team during the season except for medical or 
personal reasons is not allowed to play in the league nor in the pool unless granted a waiver by 
the Board of Directors. Both made their case for reinstatement.  Following questions by board 
members, motion by H. Bowen, second by R. Connolly that Mel Gross be granted a waiver to 
play in the pool and that Tom Ferlazzo be given his money back and not be allowed to play this 
year.  Passed unanimously.

Request – by Al Labarge to play down from div. 3 to div. 2 due to work commitments.  The div. PEAC 
and div. President support this request.  Motion by H. Bowen, second by J. Hession to allow Al 
Labarge to play down to div. 2 provided all div. 2 age appropriate permanent pool players are 
first given the 
opportunity to join the team.  Passed unanimously.

Division 1 Taxi Squad Report – Paul Donnelly – not perfect but possible solution at present.  Could 
lead to giving good players to best team.  Trying to work out with all managers without 
invoking the taxi squad solution.  May revert back to regular pool players and allow pool 
players to play at all positions and bat anywhere in the lineup.  Division 1 will have one week to 

work out procedure.  Will report back at next meeting.

Player fees after 7/1 to be $20.00.  All agreed.

Permanent Player Pools – following comment by Tony Pinto at the general meeting -  permanent pool 
players will always be called first, then other pool players to follow.  Motion by B. Prodgers, 
second by B. Hastings.  Passed unanimously.

Reorganization discussion followed.  Survey to be e-mailed to BOD within a week.  After approval, 
then distributed to teams for completion by 8/1.  Thrust of survey to determine views and 
comments re: reorganization from entire membership, rather than just a few.

Next meeting – July 29th @ 1p.m.  Harwich CC.

Adjourned at 1:30p.m.

Submitted by H. Bowen
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